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Emergency Grant Assistance 
for Responding to Humanitarian Crisis in Iraq 

 
 
1  On September 11, the Government of Japan announced its decision to extend 

additional Emergency Grant Assistance of 4.5 million US dollars through 
UNHCR in view of humanitarian crisis in Iraq.   
 

2  The Government of Japan remains concerned about the unstable humanitarian 
situations of the displaced people suffering from harsh conditions even after 
liberation of Mosul. 
 

3  Therefore, the Government hopes that this new humanitarian assistance will 
contribute to the improvement of their living conditions through provision of 
shelters and daily commodities for the coming winter. 

 
4  With this, the total amount of assistance provided by Japan to support 

internally displaced persons (IDPs), Syrian refugees and host communities in 
Iraq since February 2014 has reached around 366 million US dollars. 
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